
Update  (Event  Postponed)  –
Gold  Star  Families  Looking
for Volunteers

Updated – August 26, 2021

The Gold Star Event scheduled for October 14 & 15 has been
postponed due to Covid. We will still have the opportunity to
volunteer when the event is rescheduled. Thank you for your
support!

Attention all 1725 members! How would you like the opportunity
to  help  out  local  Gold  Star  Families?  The  All-Veterans
Parachute Team (who have donated to Victory Lodge 1725 events
in the past) are looking for volunteers on October 14 and 15
to assist with the Gold Star Families Leap of Faith Event.

Here  is  a  link  to  read  about  this  event!
https://www.osotamerica.org/leap-of-faith/

If you are interested in volunteering please reach out to
Helena  Thornton,  Lisa  Leathers  or  Renae  Miller  in  Fleet
Service. Please read the flyer below and print and post in
your work areas!!
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https://vl1725.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/Gold-Star-Families-Leap-of-Faith.pdf

